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Subject:     RE: Checking about next Tuesday
Sent:     5/20/2025, 9:56:44 AM
From:     Jeremy VanMeter<jeremy.vanmeter@gahanna.gov>
To:     Brent Allen
Cc:     Priya Tamilarasan

 
Hi Mr. Allen,
 
This is to confirm receipt of your withdrawal of your appeal City of Gahanna - File #: BZA-0001-2025 (To consider an
appeal of Planning Commission's denial of V-0003-2025, a Variance Application to vary Chapter 1109.01(h)(1) Parking,
Access, and Circulation of the Codified Ordinances of the City of Gahanna; for property located at 817 N. Hamilton Road;
Parcel ID 025-001918; Current Zoning RI - Restricted Institutional; One Church; Brent Allen, applicant.)

There is no further action required, as I will update the file with this withdrawal.
 
Thank you,
 
 
JEREMY A. VANMETER
Clerk of Council
Council Office
he/him/his

City of Gahanna
200 S. Hamilton Rd.
Gahanna, Ohio 43230
614-342-4091 (Desk)
jeremy.vanmeter@gahanna.gov
www.gahanna.gov
 
 
 
From: Brent Allen <brent.allen@one.church>
Sent: Monday, May 19, 2025 4:00 PM
To: Priya Tamilarasan <priya.tamilarasan@gahanna.gov>
Cc: Jeremy VanMeter <jeremy.vanmeter@gahanna.gov>
Subject: Re: Checking about next Tuesday
 

 
Based on the Planning Commission’s approval of our site plan on May 14, 2025., I’m withdrawing the appeal for
the extension of our gravel area at 817 N. Hamilton Rd.
Thank you!
Brent Allen
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